



## MEETING Minutes - May 11h 2019

<b>Time:</b>	NA
<b>Date:</b>	May 11th 2019
<b>Venue:</b>	Online - Google Hangout
<b>Attendee:</b>	Hangout: Gav - Chair, Jon Cheng - Sec, Ali B - Treas Dan - Canb, Lyle T - NSW Sting, Steve K - Taz, Riley C-B - NSW Whale,
<b>Apologies:</b>	Carlos L - C/Ref, Victor & Wilson W - IT, Nick L - Media, Brandon - Adel, Diana - QLD, Nick - Media, Nat - Vic,, Cansin - MUWR

ITEM	NOTES	ACTIONS
Welcome by Chairman	NA	
Confirmation of Previous Meeting Minutes	All yes = accepted	Confirmed - post to website
<b>ITEMS TO BE NOTED</b>		
Reports <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Chairman</li> <li>- Treasurer</li> <li>- Secretary</li> <li>- Delegates</li> </ul>	Treasurer: \$497 in UWRA \$1147 in Nat Womens \$497 in Nat Mens	
<b>ITEMS TO BE DISCUSSED &amp; DECIDED</b>		
Ongoing GR work	Initial determinations and findings sent out for response.	GB
Centralised Document storage for UWRA	To be investigated/priced up	Jon Cheng
Nat Teams funding	Applications for funding can be considered	Managers
Nat playerapproval	Jasmine Lee - Gauls	Approved
<b>Other Business</b>		
Letter to clubs - Nats 2019 player expectations	Letter to be circulated to clubs before Nationals 2019 for expectation management - player conduct, AUF membership	Steve - Taz GB
Coaching quals	Lyle has had some responses from clubs, all clubs to be included as far as possible	Lyle, GB
Next Meeting	As per planner	
Close Meeting		





**Underwater Rugby Australia**  
**e.** [info@uwra.org.au](mailto:info@uwra.org.au)  
**w.** [www.uwra.org.au](http://www.uwra.org.au)